The Vale Newsletter

March 2023



Welcome to The Vale's February Neswletter, we hope you enjoy!

What we got up to in February...

Our lovely Violet celebrated her 102nd birthday. We celebrated with Peter Kneebone and partied the afternoon away, and ate birthday cake of course.



















Valentines lunch









Keeley Turner came to sing











Marco's Marvellous Magic show....













Fun with Erica from The right step dance school....











Chris Gillard came to sing a selection of 50's and 60's numbers....







In the spotlight this month...

Dannetta



What people have said they like and admire about Dannetta....

A breath of fresh air

Fab hair styles

Quite the dancer

A really lovely and friendly young lady

She is so very kind

A great team player, very supportive

Always so positive

She brings a lot of happiness to The Vale

Upcoming Events....

1st March-Peter Kneebone 7th March-Elvis is in the house 8th March-Marco The Magician 8th March-Chiropodist 13th March-Singer Chris Gillard 15th March- G Fitness 16th March-The right step dance school 17th March-Specsavers eye tests 19th March-Mother's Day 20th March-Keeley Turner Singer 22nd March- G Fitness 23rd March- The right step dance school 29th March- G Fitness 30th March- The right step dance school

The Vale Residential Care Home

191 Willington Street

Maidstone Kent

ME15 8ED

Tel: 01622 762332 Fax: 01622 751153

Email: <u>kerry.pidwell@charinghealthcare.co.uk</u>

We b site: www.charing health care.co.uk